



## **Midsomer Norton Primary School**

High Street, Midsomer Norton, Radstock BA3 2DR. Tel: 01761-412289, Fax: 01761-415896

Head Teacher: Mr A Randell

# Minutes of the Parent Support Group meeting on March 11<sup>th</sup>, 2016 @ MSN Primary

### **Those Present:**

Marie Pyatt  
Sarah Smith  
Bridget Underwood  
Tanya Slingo  
Cheryl Philips  
Emily Merko

Apologies received from: Paula Elkington, Clare Wadsworth & Nicky Smith

### **Welcome and Update from last meeting**

SS welcomed everyone to the meeting and went through action points from previous meeting.

Cheque for £3,000 given to school toward Nursery and Reception playground equipment and painting of sports court and general play area.

SS met with Mr Randell date set for AGM (see below) Mr Randell to advertise for new PSG in newsletter. SS asked if all committee members could be available for meeting. SS to produce chair's report and CL/NS to produce treasurer's report.

Paragraph on face book page now updated.

SS reported that we had raised £11.85 from the sale of second hand uniform at parents evening and roughly £400 from film night.

### **Easter Disco**

BU produced a letter to go to parents inviting children to the Easter disco, this was given to Kate to distribute Monday.

BU will collect slips next week and collate names.

Food discussed SS/CW to do shopping (chips/hot dogs/drinks and sweets)

SS explained that Mr Randell was concerned about food mess in the hall and asked whether we could encourage children to eat and drink in the studio hall.

SS/BU approached Ms Biss after the meeting about children decorating the hall with Easter bunting.

Committee 2015/2016	Chair:	Sarah Smith	Vice Chair:	Bridget Underwood
	Treasurer:	Clare Wadsworth/Nicky Smith	Secretary:	Paula Elkington
	Facebook Coordinator:	Marie Pyatt		



## **Midsomer Norton Primary School**

High Street, Midsomer Norton, Radstock BA3 2DR. Tel: 01761-412289, Fax: 01761-415896

Head Teacher: Mr A Randell

### **Leavers Events**

Marie looking into Buses, approx. £800 waiting for a quote from a different company.  
Letter sent to parents asking them to vote on Bus v Limo.  
Committee to collate response and go with majority.  
SS to approach Hayley as to whether she will be able to produce hoody's for leavers.

### **Summer Fayre**

A discussion around bands, SS still waiting for Terry to come back with names. TS mentioned she could ask the manager of Riverside, also a suggestion of a parent who has a band, CP to report back.  
To discuss results at next meeting.  
CP suggested a Tae Kwando display. (Booked)  
Discussed Dance Umbrella display or gymnastics as 2<sup>nd</sup> display before band.  
SS to approach Mr Andrew for Penalty shootout again.  
Mr Randell for soak the teacher?  
Drawing competition?  
Hay Bales  
SS to ask Paula about Scouts tent for band and BBQ.

### **Date of next meeting**

**April 1<sup>st</sup> 9am Milky Way room.**

### **Forthcoming Dates**

**March 24<sup>th</sup> Easter Disco KS1 5.30-6.45. KS2 7-8.45**

**April 1<sup>st</sup> Mufti Bring a £1 for Summer Fayre**

**May 13<sup>th</sup> Bingo and BBQ**

**May 26<sup>th</sup> Mufti Bring jars/bags of sweets for Summer Fayre**

**June 17<sup>th</sup> Summer Fayre**

**June 21<sup>st</sup> Sports Day**

**June 27<sup>th</sup> PSG AGM 6pm School Hall**

**July 18<sup>th</sup> Leavers Disco**

**July 20<sup>th</sup> Leavers Service**

<i>Committee 2015/2016</i>	<i>Chair:</i>	<i>Sarah Smith</i>	<i>Vice Chair:</i>	<i>Bridget Underwood</i>
<i>Treasurer:</i>	<i>Clare Wadsworth/Nicky Smith</i>	<i>Secretary:</i>	<i>Paula Elkington</i>	
<i>Facebook Coordinator:</i>	<i>Marie Pyatt</i>			